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Phil de Cobain
Sent: 10 August 2010 14:30
To: Phil de Cobain

Subject: 21st birthday
Attachments: marquee e-mail.jpg; marquee 2 e-mail.jpg; marquee 3 e-mail.jpg
To all at Premiere Event Marquees

Thank you very much for providing the marquee and contents. The marquee was very much admired.
Thank you also to the team who "put up” and “took down" the marquee - they did a very efficient job and
were very understanding and re- assuring.We all had a very memorable and enjoyable evening. | have
attached some photos of the marquee.

With best wishes

Sheila Spratt

11/08/2010




